
  

Year 3 Newsletter 
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If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 
3K – Miss Keight – cjk57@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
3P – Miss Pugh – la36@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
3HK - Miss Kirby – hk116@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

This half term we will be learning about… 
English – The Magic Paintbrush 
Maths – Place Value, Addition and Subtraction (column method) 
R4L (Reading for Life) – The Iron Man by Ted Hughes 
Science – Light 
History – The Stone Age 
Art - Patterns 

This week’s spellings are: 
 

 smiling       making       shining       writing        putting        lying  
 
Over the last couple of weeks, we have been learning about adding the suffix – ing. If a word ends in e, we drop the e 
before adding the suffix – ing. A few words end in – ie. We must swap – ie for y before adding – ing. If a word ends 
in a short vowel sound a,e,i,o,u and a consonant, we double the consonant before adding the suffix – ing.              

Your child will be tested next week on Friday 16th October. 
 Please use the Look, Say, Cover, Write, Check section in your child’s Homework Log to practise these spellings. 

Thank You 

All of the teachers in Year 3 would like to say a massive thank you for all of your patience and support this week. Miss 

Keight is currently self-isolating and will return to school on Friday 16th October. 3K are being taught by Mrs Juneman 

and Mrs Robinson until Miss Keight returns. Miss Keight is still planning and setting work from home and is still available 

by email if you need to contact her. She will even be popping up in the classroom via the help of a live video link!  

 

IMPORTANT PE: 

Next week, 3HK’s PE day will move from Monday to Tuesday as well as their normal Thursday slot.  
 

Homework Logs:  

Please ensure your child’s homework log is always in school. It is great that so many children are reading at home and 

parents are signing their homework logs but please ensure they are brought back to school the next day. Children need their 

homework logs for reading quizzes, computing lessons and their spelling test so they need to be available every day at school.  

 

Homework:  

The following homework will now be set each week: 

Reading – please listen to your child read at least four times each week, you can record this in their homework logs which 

we will check however, we will not be able to sign them at the moment due to coronavirus restrictions.  

Spellings – your child will be tested on the words in the above section next Friday. Please ensure they have practised them. 

They will stick their new spellings in their homework logs each week to practise for the following Friday.   

My Maths – Two activities will be set each week on My Maths which can be accessed here: 

https://login.mymaths.co.uk/login 

Spelling Shed – One assignment will be set on spelling shed which can be accessed here: 
https://play.edshed.com/en-gb/ 
All the logins your child needs have been added to the inside back page of their homework logs.   

Have a lovely weekend, 
Miss Keight, Miss Pugh and Miss Kirby 
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